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AGM Report from SE Centre SF Scribes and Newsletter Editors

We have continued to work on both the monthly SF SE Notes and the production of 4 newsletters a year since June 2019. In 2021 we set ourselves the task of increasing member contributions and this has been achieved in 2022 as well as the information flow back to members.

Safety Fast
Our main objective is to communicate to members Centre future events and the promotion of key centre activities with articles and photos. Also, coverage post event helps promote and encourage members to participate by reviewing what they missed. SF is also important for reaching those members who are not linked to the centres email distribution or social media content.

Newsletters
The Newsletters continue to cover Centre, Natter and Wanderers events in detail including information of future events. It is also a platform for the committee to communicate strategy, governance and activities providing an increased awareness of the centre in action. Circulation is still primarily direct to members email addresses and also forwarded by Natter and Wanderer leaders or downloaded directly from the SE web site.
Last year we received numerous excellent contributions and articles relating to MGs and beyond. Past and current Newsletters are also on the website for those that are not registered to receive them by email.
We are also grateful for the sponsorship by Cherished Insurance in 2022 which all goes to help centre funds.

In 2023 we aim to continue to our work on both SF and Newsletter and we would like to see additional member contributions to enhance the Newsletter interest.




